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CyriL H. WECHT, M. D, LL. B.
1417 FRICK BUILDING

PITTSBURGH, PENNSYLVANIA 153219

281-9090

FORENSIC PATHOLOGY
LEGAL MEDICINE

January 27, 1968

Mr. Harold Weisberg

Coq d'Or Press

Route 7

Frederick, Maryland 21701

Dear Mr. Weisberg: R
Thank you for having sent me a copy of the G.S.A. - Kennedy
Family Agreement. I am glad to have it in my files.

Your comments regarding the possible tampering of your mail
are interesting. I shall perhaps make inquiry locally concerning
the envelope that you returned to me from my previous correspondence.

I hope that the magazine that has expressed an interest in
your autopsy material follows through. I should certainly like to
see this aspect of the total problem receive more emphasis and
explanation on a national, full-scale basis.

Incidentally, could you tell me what you know about the "Kennedy
Assassination Inquiry Committee"? I have been invited by them to
appear on a program in New York on Monday, February 12 - perhaps that
is the same program that you have been invited to? 1If so, then I
shall look forward to meeting you at that time.

Wwith kind regards.

Sincerely,

Y A

H. Wecht, M.D., LL.B.
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